Hydetown Happenings

News from the Nest

Spelling Bee Winners

Congratulations to the following grade level spelling bee winners:

1st grade: Jayce Lorenz, Paisley Miller 2nd grade: Paige Martin, Carter Kight 3rd grade: Bryson Jenkins, Rosalie Strouse 4th grade: Zane English, Brant Schneider 5th grade: Sara Locke, Aubree Lorenz



At the district wide competition held at Main Street Elementary on January 27, Sara Locke tied for 2nd place in her grade level and Paige Martin, Zane English, and Aubree Lorenz all finished in 3rd place! Congratulations Eagles! Way to SOAR!

CARE Awards

CARE awards are given out each quarter to learners who exemplify one of the CARE characteristics.

C-Character

A-Attitude

R-Responsibility



The CARE award recipients are determined by their facilitators. The learners are recognized for their accomplishment in front of their classmates during lunch.











Title I Family Night

Hydetown Elementary will be hosting a "Stuffed Animal Sleepover" Title I Family Night for our 1st and 2nd grade students. This will take place on Thursday, February 13 from 6:00-7:30. Bring your stuffed animal bestie to school for a fun evening of literacy-based games, snacks, and activities. Leave your stuffed animal overnight so they can have a sleepover in the school! Photos will be taken through the night so you can see all the fun your animal has!

Additional Details:

- 1 stuffed animal per student between 6 and 18 inches
- If you do not have a stuffed animal or you forget yours that night, one will be provided
- Adults, please makes every effort to bring your 1st/2nd grader without siblings. Thank you for understanding!

*For more information or questions contact Mrs. Elan nelan@gorockets.org



February 2025

Upcoming Events

- February 3
 - Benefit Walk information sent home
- February 6
 - 100th day of school
 - PTG Meeting, 1:00 pm
- February 7
 - · Talent Show, 6:30 pm
- February 13
 - Stuffed Animal Sleepover (Gr. 1 & 2)
- February 17
 - Presidents' Day No School
- February 18
 - Benefit Walk packets distributed to learners
- February 20
 - · Benefit Walk packets due

Cough Drops

A reminder that learners are not permitted to carry cough drops to school or any other form of medicine. There are cough drops available in the nurse's office. Parents must have consented to allow their child to have a cough drop when completing the back to school update. Thank you for your cooperation.

Yearbook Sales Reminder

Yearbooks are on sale for \$14. Orders can be placed online by visiting inter-state.com/order and entering the code 91159D. Checks will also be accepted at the school and must be made out to Inter-State Studio & Publishing Co. Orders will be accepted until March 14, 2025 at school and online.

PTG Update

PTG officers have been planning our annual Benefit Walk. The date of the walk is Saturday, May 10. On February 3, all learners will receive information about the walk which is our only fundraiser. Learners will receive their Benefit Walk packets on Tuesday, February 18 and the packets need to be returned on Thursday, February 20. The money raised through this fundraiser is used by PTG to support several opportunities for our learners including our end of year field trips, t-shirts for all of our students, awards for track and field day, academic Olympics awards, and so much more. Please consider supporting our Benefit Walk.